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| wish to object to the proposal to build this, even in its revised form.

Such an enormous structure would be totally out of keeping with the buildings currently in the
area. A sudden large influx of further residents will be too much for infrastructure such as GPs
and schools which are barely sufficient at present.

| also believe that the consultations offered were inadequate — they were ‘presentations’ and did
not give access to those with real input into the process.

Amanda Dean, local resident
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